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WELCOME BACK TO HAZEL TREMBATH ELEMENTARY!  

All students will report to Settler’s park for attendance at 8:45 am on Tuesday, September 2nd.  
Please look for our teaching staff and check in tables set up at Settler’s park.  Students will be 
dismissed at 9:00 am.   
**If your family lives very closed to the temporary Hazel site at 1100 Winslow please report 
there for 8:45 am on Tuesday.  
 
• New students who have already registered will report to our check in table at Settlers Park 
• This year’s Kindergarten students will follow the gradual entry schedule sent out to 

kindergarten families on August 28th.  Kindergarten students report to Mrs. Kask and Mrs. 
Dawson at Settler’s Park.    

 
Grade Level Teachers to report do September 2nd 

Grade K Mrs. Kask / Mrs. Dawson 
Grade 1/2 Mrs. Bird / Ms. Panwar 

Grade 3 Ms. Battle / Mrs. Sherle 
Grade 4 Mr. Smith / Ms. Stad 
Grade 5 Mrs. Gilligan / Mrs. Jack 

NEW STUDENTS Mr. Conedera / Ms. Smalley / Mr. Hewlett 
 

Wednesday, September 3rd – Friday September 5th all students, except Kindergarten, attend 
for the regular school hours.  Buses leave Settler’s Park at 8:45 am and return at 3:00 pm.  Starting 
Wednesday, September 3rd, students will remain in grade groups until our class organization 
is finalized.  (This will be finalized for Monday September 8th) 

First Week of School – Sept. 3, 4, 5 

During the first week, while we finalize classes, students will remain in grade groupings.   

Note: Kindergarten students to follow the Kindergarten gradual entry schedule.  
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Teachers  Grade Grouping 
Ms. Kask / Mrs. Dawson / 
Mrs. Bird / Mrs. Dorman / 
Mrs. Hehar 

Grade 1 

Ms. Panwar / Mrs. Copeland 
/ Ms. Battle / Mrs. Sherle 

Grade 2/3 

Mrs. Jack / Mrs. Gilligan / 
Mr. Smith / Ms. Stad 

Grade 4/5 

 

Busing for the first week.  For the first week (September 3-5) students will be on the same bus as last 

year….. the schedule for the first week is as follows: 

Bus Last year’s teacher 
Bus A  Mrs. Gilligan / Mrs. Jack 

 
Bus B Mrs. Metcalf / Mrs. Lowry / Mrs. Panwar 

 
Bus C Mrs. Kask / Mrs. Bird / Ms. Dawson / Mrs. 

Sherle 
Bus D Ms. Phan / Mr. Smith / Ms. Battle 

 
  
  

 

During the first week, students will be participating in a variety of lessons and learning activities with their 

grade group.  We hope to have our classes confirmed by the end of the first week and students can 

expect to be in their new classes the second week of school.  

For the first week (Sept. 3 – 5) students need to bring a lunch/snack and refillable water bottle. No school 

supplies are needed from students.  

During the second week of school, after your child is placed in their new class (Sept. 8 – 12) they will 

receive a student planner and school supplies can be sent to school.  

Jason Hewlett 

Principal 

 

 
 


